
Welcome back! This is our 

first newsletter in a while. 

Students have been attending 

school and are slowly getting 

back into their routines, CƻǊ 
ǘƘŜ Ǉŀǎǘ с ǿŜŜƪǎ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ƘŀǾŜ 

ƴƻǘ ōŜŜƴ ŀƭƭƻǿŜŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ 

ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǎƛǘŜΣ ŀƴŘ ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ 

ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŎƻƳŜ ǾŜǊȅ 

ƛƴŘŜǇŜƴŘŜƴǘ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ǎƻ 

ǇǊƻǳŘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƳΦ ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ 

ǘƻƭŘ ǘƘŀǘ ŀǎ ƻŦ  aƻƴŘŀȅ уǘƘ 

WǳƴŜΣ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ŀƭƭƻǿ 

ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ŎŀǊŜƎƛǾŜǊǎ ƻƴ ǎƛǘŜ 

ŀƎŀƛƴΦ IƻǿŜǾŜǊΣ ǘƘŜ IŜŀƭǘƘ 

5ŜǇŀǊǘƳŜƴǘ ƎǳƛŘŜƭƛƴŜǎ ǎǘŀǘŜ 

ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ ƻƴƭȅ ƘŀǾŜ млл ǇŜƻǇƭŜ 

ƻƴ ǎƛǘŜΦ ¢ƻ ƪŜŜǇ ƻǳǊ ǎǘŀũ ŀƴŘ 

ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǎŀŦŜ ŀƴŘ ƘŜŀƭǘƘȅ ǿŜ 

ŀǊŜ ŀǎƪƛƴƎ ǘƘŀǘ ŀŘǳƭǘǎ ŀǊŜ ƻƴƭȅ 

ƻƴ ǎƛǘŜ ǿƘŜƴ ŀōǎƻƭǳǘŜƭȅ 

ƴŜŎŜǎǎŀǊȅΦ ¢ƘŜ ƧǳƴƛƻǊ ǇǊƛƳŀǊȅ 

ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ 

ǘƻ ōŜƛƴƎ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ 

ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ŀƎŀƛƴ ŀƴŘ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ 

ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ǘƻ ŎƘŀǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜƳ 

ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΦ  ²Ŝ 

Ƴǳǎǘ ǎǝƭƭ ǇǊŀŎǝǎŜ ǎƻŎƛŀƭ 

ŘƛǎǘŀƴŎƛƴƎ ōŜǘǿŜŜƴ ŀŘǳƭǘǎ 

ǿƘƛŎƘ ƛǎ н ǎǉǳŀǊŜ ƳŜǘŜǊǎΦ 

The gates will be opened at 

8:25am in the morning and 

they will be reopened at 

2:35pm. Please do not send 

students to school earlier 

than this. Where possible, 

only send one adult to drop 

off and collect so we are able 

to minimise the number of 

adults on site and not exceed 

the 100 limit. 
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Midvale Star 
4 T H  J U N E  2 0 2 0  I S S U E  4       T E R M  2  W E E K 6  

 
 

 

¶ Wed 24th June         

Book Day - whole school 

dress up day 
 

   

V I R T U A L   

A S S E M B L I E S :  
 

¶ Rm 1 ð 12th June 

¶ Rm 8 - 3rd July 

T E R M  D A T E S  2 0 2 0  

Term 1                                  

Mon 3rd Feb  - Thurs 9th April  

Term 2                                     

Tues 28th April  - Fri 3rd July  

Term 3                                                                   

Tues 21st July -  Fri 25th Sept  

Term 4                                                                   

Tues 13th Oct -  Thurs 17th Dec  

 

I M P O R T A N T  

D A T E S :  

Birthdays 
 

For those students who 

had a birthday while we 

were on the COVID-19 

restrictions and since 

we had our last 

newsletter, we hope 

you had a wonderful 

day! 

We would like to wish 

a very happy birthday 

to those students 

celebrating their 

birthday in the coming 

weeks; 

Neville Rm 10 

Norman Rm 11 

Azaliyah Rm 14 

Tenae Rm 10 

Makenzie Rm 2 

Samuel Rm 11 

Joanna-Lee Rm 5 

Jack  K2 

Astella K2 

Manuel Rm 7 

Suba Rm 4 

Mehdi Rm 4 

John Rm 11 

Ofeina Rm 14 

 

Social distancing and good 

hygiene practices are the key. 

We must all work together to 

ensure our staff and students 

stay safe and well. If your child 

has any cold symptoms, please 

keep them at home. If you 

have cold symptoms, please 

leave your child at the gate or 

arrange for someone else to 

bring them to school and pick 

them up. We thank you for 

your cooperation at this time. 

Since the cold weather has 

returned, there are many 

students not in uniform. All 

students must wear navy 

pants and tops, including 

jumpers. If you need 

assistance, please see the 

ladies in the office as we have 

some second-hand uniforms. 

If anyone has uniforms at 

home that their child has 

grown out of, we would be 

very grateful if you were able 

to donate them. Your support 

is appreciated. 

Thank you to all our parents 

and caregivers for your 

support and cooperation over 

the last few months. We are 

lucky to have such an amazing 

community. 

Have a great fortnight. 

Tania Leete 



 

 

Chaplain 

 

 

FACTOR 
READER  

Congratulations to  

Diana (Rm 9)for 

demonstrating 

eXtreme eXcellence 

in reading !! 

Hello Everyone!  

Iõve been working from 

home this term and am 

excited to be back on site 

as of this week. I have 

missed seeing you all and I 

am looking forward to the 

remainder of the term.  

More exciting news; I am 

now connected to each 

dojo class. This means 

that if youõd like to get in 

touch and prefer not to 

call, you can message me 

directly through the app. 

Whether you call or 

message Iõll always do my 

best to respond as quickly 

as I am able. This will 

usually be on my next day 

of work at Midvale; a 

Tuesday or Thursday. 

I am always willing to do 

whatever I can to help 

you and your family when 

youõre going through a 

tough time, and to 

celebrate with you when 

life is going well. 

If youõre unsure if I can 

help, feel free to get it 

touch anyway, and if I 

canõt help I will do my 

best to connect you with 

someone who can. Iõm a 

firm believer in the fact 

that no matter what the 

difficulties are that youõre 

facing, sharing them with 

someone who cares helps.  

Your Chaplain,  

Esther Maxwell  

Library News 

Hello from the Library 

It has been an interesting 

time in the Library in the 

last couple of weeks. 

Library sessions have 

continued with a few 

changes to keep us safe and 

healthy and the children 

have adapted to the new 

routine very well. 

With all the upheaval, we 

have a lot of students with 

overdue books. Last week I 

posted notes home to 

remind students that they 

have books to return. 

When the note arrives 

please remind your child to 

find their Library book and 

return it to the Library. 

There are students waiting 

for favourite series books 

to come back so they can 

continue reading the stories 

they are enjoying. 

Last week we participated 

i n  t h e  N a t i o n a l 

Simultaneous Story time. 

This is an event to promote 

the value of reading, literacy 

and the fun of books; and 

promote an Australian 

writer and publisher. We 

were fortunate enough to 

 

enjoy the story book 

ôWhitney and Britney 

Chicken Divasõ.  We have 

been participating since 

2008 and last year 

1,138,000 participants from 

over 11,550 locations also 

participated. 

Donõt forget to get your 

Scholastic Book Club 

orders in by Thursday 18th 

June, spare catalogues are 

available in the Library or 

you can order online at 

www.scholastic.com.au/

b o o k-c l u b / b o o k-c l u b-

parents/.  Al l  books 

purchased earn our school 

points towards books for 

the school library. 

In the coming weeks we 

will have an exciting 

surprise to share with you 

involving the Library; we 

are all busy planning the 

announcement! 

Take care and take time to 

read 

Kate Wood                                                                                                    

School Library Officer 

http://www.scholastic.com.au/book-club/book-club-parents/
http://www.scholastic.com.au/book-club/book-club-parents/
http://www.scholastic.com.au/book-club/book-club-parents/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY STAR:  Stacey Bill  

Connection to the school:  School Officer  

Favourite Book: Anything written by Janet 

Evanovich  

Who would play you in a movie about your life? 

Drew Barrymore  

What is the best thing you can cook ? Chilli Mud 

Crabs 

Last time you cried? Last night  

Have you any brothers or sisters?  One older 

sister  

Eagles or Dockers? Eagles!!! 

What law or rule do you think is the most important one for keeping Safe?  

Keeping hands and feet to yourself  

What is the most Thoughtful thing anyone has ever done for you?  A group 

of amazing teachers made me a gift to brighten my day when I was really 

down : -) 

What is your greatest Achievement ? My children  

Name one person you really Respect? My Mum and Dad  

Tell us a joke?  Why couldnõt the bicycle stand by itself?  

      It was too tired!!!  

HONOUR CERTIFICATES  

 

SAFE 

James Rm 11 

Marshal Rm 10  

 

THOUGHTFUL  

Steven Rm 11  

Dominic Rm 10  

Maddison Rm 9  

Reece Rm 8 

Maniah Rm 4  

Bobby Rm 5  

Lani Rm 2  

 

ACHIEVER  

Keanu Rm 10  

Rekaiyah PP2 

Adele PP2  

Lloyd Rm 14  

Rollick Rm 9  

Kyeanne PP1 

Harini Rm 8  

Diya Rm 8  

Naomi Rm 4  

Charlotte Rm 5  

Israel Rm 3  

Leonardo Rm 3  

Tanisha Rm 1  

Abigail Rm 1  

Jaiden Rm 2 

 

RESPECTFUL 

Marsh Rm 10  

Sylvanna Rm 14 

Deepa Rm 4  

 

Congratulations to all those 

who received honour  

Certificates at our last 

virtual assembly!!!!!!! 

 

School lunches are now being provided by Short Stop Lunches.   

Lunches can be ordered at school if you have the correct money, or 

if you would like to use EFTPOS your order must be placed directly 

at Short Stop Lunches. 

Orders must be places before 9.15am 

SCHOOL LUNCH ORDERS 

In Midvale  



 

 

Science 

Room 5 have been studying shadows and the impact that the sun has on their shadow.  They went outside at the 

beginning of the lesson and drew each others shadows and then they went out again at the end of the lesson and 

drew another shadow and compared them.  Ask them what happened and whyéé.. 

Book Day  

Wednesday  24th June 

Whole school dress up as a 

fairy tale character  

 

 

 

 

 

And last but not least - and the 

most important -  SCHOOL 

ATTENDANCE!!!! 

Please make sure that your 

child is at school everyday 

(unless sick). 

If your child is away please 

ring the school to let us know. 

Absence from School Forms 

are going home for absences 

that we don�·t have reasons for.  
Please fill in and return. 

Thank you all for your help 


